From: Karen S

Sent: Monday, April 3, 2023 2:51:39 AM

To: City Council (San Mateo) < CityCouncil@cityofsanmateo.org; Patrice Olds

<polds@cityofsanmateo.org>

Subject: City Council meeting on 4/3/23

Dear City Council,

I respectfully ask you to not disregard citizen input by reopening discussion regarding which building height limits to study and incorporate into the new General Plan. The most recent decision was reached based on significant resident input, council member input, and with voter-approved Measure Y as a consideration. No valid reason has been presented to reopen the matter and rehash it and take a new vote on it. It calls into question the honor and respectability and trustworthiness of the offices of city council and mayor when finalized decisions can be revisited without any validity. Please uphold the high calling of this office by asking all members of council to honor and abide by the decisions the council body has made.

Sincerely, Karen Sid